
 

 

 

 

 
 

INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
 

The South African Human Rights Commission invites interested graduates to apply for  
   an internship position in our Free State Provincial Office. Interns must demonstrate a commitment to 

human rights. 

SERVICE 

AREA 

REQUIREMENTS DUTIES (not limited to) LOCATION 

Advocacy and 

Research 

Programme  

Degree in Law or  Social Sciences  

 Knowledge and 
understanding of relevant 
human rights 
legislation/laws  

 Knowledge of human 
rights theory and practices  

 Understanding of 
advocacy processes and 
procedures.  

 Knowledge and 
understanding of basic 
research  

 Knowledge of legislation, 
policies and procedures in 
the Constitutional practice 
environment. 

 Knowledge and 
understanding of 
monitoring and evaluation 
principles, processes and 
procedures  

 Ability to converse in 
Sotho and another 
vernacular language will 
be an added advantage 

 

1. Assist the Provincial Office to 
implement advocacy and awareness 
raising interventions within the 
province, including the National 
Schools Moot Court Competition 
(NSMCC). 

2. Assist in keeping of records and 
information of all interventions and 
maintain administrative systems of 
the programme 

3.  Provide human rights advocacy 
support to other programmes within 
the Provincial Office.  

4. Assist in conducting and facilitating 
research on human rights issues in 
the province.  

5. To assist the Provincial office with 
any other tasks as requested by 
Provincial Manager 

Free State, 

Bloemfontein 

provincial 

Office 



 

NB: Computer literacy (Ms Word, Excel, E-mail and the internet) is a general requirement in all service fields.  
 
Note: * A monthly stipend of R7 332.02 is payable throughout the duration of the internship (6 months)* There is one (1) intern 

positions available. *Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted.  

             
Kindly submit a one page cover letter, CV and academic record to recruitment@sahrc.org.za by 15h00 on 27 August 2019. Quote 

Internship on the subject line. Please note that candidates will be required to undergo competency assessments and subject 

themselves to security clearance procedures.  

* Only shortlisted candidates will be invited for interviews.  

* Should you not hear from the Commission within one month after the closing date of the advert you should consider your 

application unsuccessful. 

* The SAHRC reserves the right not to make an appointment.  

For further details on the position advertised, please visit the SAHRC website: www.sahrc.org.za  

  

 

 

Transforming Society. Securing Rights. Restoring Dignity 
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